
 
To:  AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA)/AmeriHealth Caritas Community HealthChoices (CHC) 
 Durable Medical Equipment (DME) Providers 

Date:   October 15, 2021 

Re:   Electric Breast Pump Limitations and Reimbursement Rate Change 

 

AmeriHealth Caritas PA/AmeriHealth Caritas CHC are following the Department of Human Services 
(DHS) recently published limitations for electric breast pumps.  The limitation and reimbursement 
changes are outlined in the chart below. Effective December 15, 2021: 

Procedure Code Description Fee Member/Participant 
Limitation 

E0603 (NU) Breast pump electric 
(AC and/or DC), any 
type 

Your DME provider 
contracted rate (based 
on the AmeriHealth 
Caritas PA DME fee 
schedule) 

One pump per calendar 
year 

 

Thank you for you continued participation in our network and your commitment to the care of our 
Members and Participants. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Provider 
Account Executive or Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007. 

 


